
NOTICE 

 

Respected,  
Sir / Madam,  
 
Please note that Office of the Diamond Jubilee Society trust 

will close on Wednesday, 18th October 2017 on the occasion 

of Diwali. It will remain open from 23rd October 2017  

onwards regularly.  

Wishing you a Happy Diwali. 

Diamond Jubilee Society trust 

 


